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Dear Mitchell High Parents,  

 
We are planning a Community Involvement/Career Day for the freshmen 

class for Thursday, March 21st. Students will attend three workshops of the 
following topics: “Entrepreneurships”, “How Can I Help My Community: 
The Art of Community Service”, and “Local Industry Careers” or “Health 

Care Careers.” Students will also participate in a Career Fair where local 
businesses will have information booths set up.  

 
We hope that this event will allow your students to meet and interact with 
members of the community and make connections with future employers. 

We ask that you encourage your child to attend this event and come ready 
to ask questions. Attendance will be taken on this day.  

 
If you and/or someone you know would be interested in participating in the 

career fair, please contact me. We also welcome any volunteers for setup 
and support. You may contact me with any questions at 828-766-3400 or 
barriersl@mhslive.net.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Shelby Barrier 
Community/Career Day  

Team Member  
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